

President

Terry Thompson
Ole South Auto Salvage, Inc.

Vice President Rachel Rigsby Lare Rigsby's Auto Salvage

Secretary/Treasurer
Joseph Hines
A-1 Used Auto & Truck, Inc.

Executive Director Kim O'Dell *Crow-Segal Management*

Lobbyist Colodny, Fass, Talenfeld, Karlinsky & Abate, P.A.

DirectorsJim Butler
Butler Auto Recycling

Lenny Damron

Damron's Auto Parts

Bob Eubanks Rusty Acres Automotive

Mike Gagel Gagel's Auto Parts

Steve Lathem Cocoa Auto Salvage

Keith LeBlanc County Auto Recycling Svcs., Inc.

Bill Rutherford Budget Auto Parts of Orlando

Brad Rutherford Budget Auto Parts

Gerry Vertucci Atlantic Auto Discount

Associate Representative Bo Wroten Insurance Salvage Solutions

Honorary Lifetime Directors Steve Holland Jim Seamans August 10, 2009

Ron Sturgeon 5940 Eden Drive Fort Worth, TX 76117

Dear Ron,

On behalf of the FADRA Board of Directors and our entire Membership, I wish to thank you for your participation at the 2009 Convention of the Florida Auto Dismantlers & Recyclers Association, held in Orlando, Florida. We were all very grateful for your outstanding presentations on Friday. We received such great feedback from the attendees on all three of your seminars and I know everyone benefited from hearing you speak.

It was great to have you join us again and we appreciate your willingness to take time out of your busy schedule to address the membership!

Again, thank you for your participation and assistance in making the FADRA Annual Convention a successful one. We hope to have you join us again in the future.

Sincerely,

Terry Thompson
FADRA President

Cc: Rachel Rigsby Lare

Kim O'Dell

:ko